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Stacy Keltner's message below for details.) Your input would be most 
appreciated. 
Best wishes, 
Robbie 
P.S. I will be writing you soon to talk about Honors courses as well. 

Robbie Lieberman 
Professor and Chair 
Department of Interdisciplinary Studies 
College of Humanities and Social Sciences 
1000 Chastain Road, MD 2208 
Kennesaw, GA 30144-5591 
Phone :  
Fax:  
email:  

---- - Forwarded Message -----
From: "Stacy K. Keltner"  
To: GWST@LIST.KENNESAW.EDU 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 4:58:34 PM 
Subject: [GWST] KSU Men/A Voice for Men - Discussion Scheduled September 
3rd at 10 am 

Hello all, 

Our most recent program meeting included further discussion of KSU Men/A 
Voice for Men . For those of you who weren't able to attend, the most 
recent update from the Dean of Students is t hat the group has retained 
one faculty advisor and the conference is stil l scheduled to proceed. 
Robbie Lieberman, again, has offered to facilitate further discussions 
among interested groups/parties. We have scheduled a first meeting for 
Wednesday, September 3rd at 10 am in so 4060. 

As many people have stated again and again, this is not just a GWST 
prog ram issue or a Women's Center proble m. It concerns a host of 
individuals, programs, and groups across campus and our communities. 
Because of that, we'd like to invite all interested parties. If you know 
of an interested party that may not be on this list-serve and who should 
be invited, please forward their name(s) to me or to Robbie Lieberman or 
feel free to go a hea d and invite her/him/them . If you can't make the 
meeting o r know of someone who should be there and cannot, please let me 
know so t hat we can tal k before and/or after the meeting. We 'll b e sure 
to vary the second meeting time to make sure we accommodate as many 
people's schedules in the coming weeks as possible. 

Also , be on the lookout for an announcement regarding a related, 
upcoming GWST fall event on Me n, Mascul inity, and Fe minism to be 
sche dule d f o r lat e October . 

I look forward to seeing you soon! 

8/28/2014 11:33 AM 
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Sticky Note
Given the circumstances, I find it odd that the email would make explicit mention of the number of advisers that KSUM has remaining, and the fact that the conference is still scheduled. That is, unless their primary objective were the dissolution of KSUM and the cancellation of KSUM's conference—objectives which presumably stem only from animus arising from differences of political inclination (since there are no other objective facts that would support those ends). 
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Stacy 

S. K. Keltner, Ph.D. 
Coordinator, Gender and Women's Studies Program 
Associate Professor of Philosophy 
Department of Interdisciplinary Studies 
Kennesaw State University 
1000 Chastain Rd. 
Kennesaw, GA 30144 
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